

2nd Enfield Boys' Brigade Company

Founded 31st October 1890 Bush Hill Park United Reformed Church Bush Hill Park, Enfield



Newsletter No. 149

Notices for week commencing 5th June 06

Church Parade

This coming Sunday is Church Parade. After this one, there will only be one church parade left till we go to camp. Could every body (this includes the new recruits who have come up from junior section) make an effort to attend. Please meet in the James Hall at 10.10 on Sunday morning full uniform. The new recruits please wear your junior section uniform.

There was only one boy at Bible Class on Sunday. Please remember that bible class runs through out the year, and a certain amount of attendance is required, as it is part of being in the Boys' Brigade.

<u>Athletics Competition – Sat 17th June</u>

The annual Battalion Athletics Competition is due to be held on Saturday 17th June at the Queen Elisabeth Stadium in the playing Fields. As usual we will be entering a full team. We will be asking you what events you would like to take part in. Remember, that even if you come last in an event you still get a point. If every member of the company takes part, we stand a very high chance of doing really well this year.

Camp - 22nd June - 29th June

Tonight you will be given the Camp Medical Form, which you must give to you parents to fill in. We will also hand out Parental Consent Forms to those boys who have not brought one back yet. It is very important that BOTH these forms are filled in and returned ASAP, or you WILL NOT be aloud to attend camp. These are legal requirement and you will be left in Enfield on Saturday morning if these are not with Mr Rushbrook.

A letter to all parents (of boys going camp) has been sent out inviting you to the Parents Camp Meeting which is being held on Monday 3rd July. Times of the meeting are stated on the letter.

Football

There is talk of the 6-a-side football competition continuing this Thursday. However, as usual there are no details of confirmation or times yet. If it is not held this Thursday, then it will be held on the following Thursday. Could the 6-a-side team try and keep both Thursday evening's free. Mr Hitchcock will call the boys involved this week to let you know if the game is on and times.

Jumble Sale – 15th July

On Saturday 15th July we will be holding our annual Jumble Sale. This usually raises a lot of money for the company, which is put towards activities at camp and keeps the cost as low as possible. As usual we need you and your parents to volunteer to help collect, donate or run a stall on the day. Please start looking for any suitable jumble you might have round your house.

And Finally

Congratulations to Martin and Charlotte McBride who got married on Saturday. I would like to thank John, Kym and Gavin for turning up in uniform to carry out a 'guard of Honor'. It is a shame a few more of you were not there to support this occasion.

Hope you all have a good week God Bless

Andrew Caddies

Lieutenant – Company Section

From 12 o clock tonight There will only be 46 days 1104 hours 66240 Minutes 3974400 Seconds

Till CAMP 2006